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Comments: Great job making the selection of the Burntlog passage for the mine. Keeping the mine road at the

crest of the hills is much better for avalanche safety reasons than selecting the path of the road in the valley. In

my past employment, I sold avalanche mitigation explosive products to the area. This valley has a long history of

avalanche-prone activities so placing the road out of the way of the avalanche zones was a significant safety

improvement. Thanks for keeping miners and others safe. 


